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Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee: HB 2534:  Support

The Independent Party of Oregon and Oregon Progressive Party support this bill,
which would require homeowner associations of planned communities and
condominiums with residential units to review and remove discriminatory language
from governing documents, declaring completion of the review on or before
December 31, 2022. Discriminatory language includes restrictions based on race,
color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, national origin, marital status, familial status,
source of income, disability, or number of individuals – including family members,
people of close affinity, and unrelated people – who are simultaneously occupying
dwelling unit within the occupancy limits.
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